

February 9, 2022

Good afternoon.

Today Governor McKee announced plans to lift the statewide school mask mandate on March 4, 2022. Today's announcement will authorize schools in Rhode Island to implement health and safety measures that best suit their needs. Barrington Public Schools is well aware of the changing requirements, CDC recommendations, RIDOH guidance, and mandates from the State level.

Next week our Re-entry Task Force will be meeting to determine Barrington's next steps and we will provide the school community with a communication regarding BPS updated COVID-19 protocols.

Thank you.

Mike Messore

Michael B. Messore III
Superintendent
Barrington Public Schools
283 County Road
Barrington, Rhode Island 02806
(401)245-5000 ex1
(401)245-5003 fax
messorem@barringtonschools.org

